
 
 

From: Helen M. Taylor [mailto:helen.taylor@eversource.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 12:52 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council 

Subject: Docket 466: Exact Date for extended hours is July 19 

 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
In accordance to the Connecticut Siting Council approval  on July 17 of the D&M Plan 
temporary change to work hours, Eversource is informing you that the 
exact date for the extended hours is today, July 19.  The Town of Watertown municipal officials 
were notified of this date. 
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  
 

Helen M. Taylor, MBA  
Project Siting Specialist 
56 Prospect Street 
Hartford, CT 06103 
860-728-4545 
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